

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Tel: +264 (0) 67 234 122/022. | Fax: +264 (0) 67 234 236 | E-mail: hdavid@otavitown.org.na | P O Box: 59, Otavi. Namibia

Enquires: Erika Nehunga

Email: technical@otavitown.org.na

The Director

Ministry of Environment, Forestry and Tourism

01 September 2025

Private Bag 13306

Windhoek

Dear Sir / Madam

CONSENT FOR HARVESTING OF DEAD WILD OLIVE TREES ON FARM TIBERIAN

The Otavi Town Council hereby confirms that we have been notified of the harvesting of dead *Olea europaea* subsp. *africana* (wild olive) trees on Farm Tiberian in the Otavi Mountain Land.

Further confirmation is that council has no objection to the harvesting of dead *Olea europaea* subsp. *africana* (wild olive) trees on Farm Tiberian.

Farm Tiberian is situated approximately 10 kilometres east of Otavi along the B8 road towards Grootfontein, with access via the D2820 district road. As a Local Authority, we understand that the harvesting activities are limited to dead trees, which poses no risk to the ecological integrity of the area when removed responsibly.

We are therefore satisfied that this activity is intended to enhance land management practices and reduce the risk of wildfire and wood encroachment, and we trust that the client will adhere to all relevant environmental guidelines and best practices throughout the process.

We trust that the above is in order. Should you have queries peratining the above please do not hesistae to contact our office

Sincerely Yours,

OTAVI TOWN COUNCIL

0 4 CED 2021

odibo S. Haulofu (Mr.) hief Executive Officer

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

sa/en/wsh/09/2025

Email: ceo@dtavitown.org.na

All correspondence must be directed to the office of the Chief Executive Officer